
J. School Resource Officer Contract for School Year 2024-2025
Recommendation: To  authorize  an  agreement,  in  the  amount  not  to  exceed

$171,184.00 by and between the City of Cathedral City and Palm
Springs  Unified  School  District  for  the  Police  Department  to
provide the district one trained police officer on a full-time basis
as a School Resource Officer (SRO) for FY 2024/2025.
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